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GREEN BAY, WI - The Green Bay Public Works Department is announcing the temporary
closure of the Ray Nitschke Memorial Bridge crossing the Fox River for annual spring-cleaning
activities.

      

  Traffic Impacts
  

Ray Nitschke Memorial Bridge (Dousman Street and Main Street over the Fox River)
Friday, April 21. Closed 3:30 a.m. Open 2:00 p.m.
Closed east of the Fox River on Main Street at North Washington Street.
Closed west of the Fox River on Dousman Street at North Broadway.

  Detour
  

North Broadway, East Walnut Street, and North Monroe Avenue
Access to residences and businesses will be maintained. All closures, detours, and work
operations are weather dependent and subject to change. Motorists should anticipate backups,
use caution while driving through the work zone, and are encouraged to find alternate routes.
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